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PRESS RELEASE-For Immediate Release 

Contact: Cheryle Becker, Family and Children’s Health Division Administrator, 737-5936  

 

SCPHD Will Begin Offering Monthly Saturday Immunization Clinics 

TWIN FALLS- South Central Public Health District (SCPHD) will begin offering 

Saturday immunization clinics once a month in the Twin Falls office starting February 7. The 

clinics will be from 9 a.m. to 12 p.m. 

“We realize a lot of our clients are unable to make weekday appointments for themselves 

and their families because they are working.” said Cheryle Becker, SCPHD Family and 

Children’s Health Division Administrator. “We want to help people get immunized by making 

appointments easily accessible. We are going to try this and if we have a good response from the 

public, we will make it part of our regular immunization clinic schedule.”   

An appointment is required in order to streamline services and reduce waiting times. 

Individuals are encouraged to bring their immunization records with them to their appointments. 

To schedule an appointment call the Twin Falls office at 737-5966.  

            For more information on SCPHD’s immunization fees and Saturday clinic schedules, 

visit phd5.idaho.gov.   
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